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BENRICHMENT:

BULLETIN WEEK BEGINNING 29TH JANUARY

Bolton Hospice Work Experience

We have some Wednesday afternoon spots available for the Bolton Hospice Shop near Asda. If
you are interested, please contact Miss Ferraro. This is a wonderful personal-statement building
opportunity

Friendship Café Work Experience

We have a wonderful opportunity to undertake some work experience on a Wednesday
afternoon working with elderly people with dementia in Bolton. Please contact Miss Ferraro if
you are interested.

|
Don Bosco Day - Wednesday 31st January
Please ensure that you come into college wearing warm/waterproof clothing on Wednesday

and appropriate footwear, as we will be outdoors for most of the morning. Bring a drink along
with you too.

I
Baby photos

Continue to send in your baby photos!

Children’s Mental Health Week - Next Week

Children's Mental Health Week will take place from 5 to 11 February 2024, with the theme of My
Voice Matters. It was set up by children's mental health charity Place2Be and shines a spotlight
on the importance of children and young people's mental health.

So how can you use your voice t talk about something that matters to you?
- Getting involved in the school council/leadership

- Volunteering s
- Making time to listen and support your friends and others PHCEZBE
- Speak to people kindly in person and online ‘-HILDRENIS

- Speaking up for those who are being mistreated or bullied MENTAL HEALTH

- Challenges injustice and indiscrimination
WEEK £72
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